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%24 MOPANI DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY
& ERRATUM

Mopani District Municipality is hearby informing all its prospective service
providers/ bidders about the cancellation/withdrawal of current bid advert published
on sowetan(Tuesday 28 February 2017, city press 26 February 2017, Mopani

herald 3 February 2017). The mumclpallty will not continue wuh closing/opening/
evaluation of bids based on errors/irregularity advert/bid document. NB: the
receipts issue remain valid.

All enquiries may be directed to Deputy Manager SCM Mr Hlayisi OP on
0158116300(tel)
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